

Maureen Roine

Gosford District Tennis Association Incorporated

HEADQUARTERS: VAUGHAN PARK, BEANE STREET, GOSFORD POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 118, GOSFORD. NSW. 2250

29 November 1995

Central Coast Tennis Academy 17 Fishburn Crescent NTH WYONG NSW 2259

Dear Phyllis and David,

In reply to your letter dated 1st November 1995, the matter was investigated by this Committee. Our investigations have not substantiated your claim that Matthew Roberts was being paid for coaching. Therefore, no further action can be taken by this Committee on that subject.

Your letter of 22 November, 1995 does cause considerable concern as it reflects a disregard for this Committee's actions in a very argumentative manner. The attitudes reflected by your statements are not condusive to maintaining an amicable relationship between this Association and the CCTA. This is a major concern and one which we should address in order to avoid any further damage to that relationship. This is also a matter which we should discuss at the annual review meeting.

Sincerely,

Mavis Slingsby Secretary.

cc: G & FM Sub-Committee "